
 

Feedback: Outcome of ballot on 2025/26 SARS-salary 

increase offer 
 

The PSA wishes to thank all members at SARS who participated in the recent ballot on the employer’s 

final salary offer for the 2025/26-financial year. 

 

The voting process concluded successfully, with members participating in their numbers, demonstrating 

strong engagement and interest in shaping the outcome of this critical negotiation. The PSA is pleased to 

report that the majority of members who participated in the ballot voted in favour of accepting the offer 

presented by the employer. 

 

As a result, the PSA has effected the mandate of members by signing a collective agreement with SARS. 

The agreement confirms the following: 

 

• 5.5% cost-of-living salary adjustment, backdated to 1 April 2025, and 

• a single-term agreement. 

 

The PSA is committed to ensuring that members’ voices are heard and their interests are protected at all 

times. Members’ participation in these processes strengthens the PSA’s ability to negotiate effectively for 

members.  

 

Employees who want to join the PSA can visit the PSA’s website, contact local PSA shop stewards or the 

nearest PSA Provincial Office. 

 

 

Reuben Maleka  

GENERAL MANAGER 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: SOUTH AFRICAN REVENUE SERVICE (SARS)                                                                                                                                                                                                        
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